
 

 

 

Tuesday 9th January, 2024 

RE: SATS Virtual Parent Meeting  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Firstly, we would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a ‘Happy New Year’ and we are 

very excited about our up-coming events for the Spring Term. This letter will be outlining the 

information regarding our SATS virtual parent meeting. 

 

SATS Virtual Meeting – Wednesday 17th January at 4pm-4:45pm 

 

On Wednesday 17th January, the Year 6 team will be delivering a virtual SATS meeting 

which will address the following areas: 

- Key dates for the KS2 SATS 2024 and the most recent updated information from the 

DFE.  

- How you will receive your child’s SATS result. 

- Useful revision materials for parent and how to support your child.  

- The subjects and types of questions your child will be tested on. 

 

This has always been a very well attended meeting and this year, we have decided to make 

it virtual so that even more parents can attend. If you would like to attend the virtual 

meeting, please click onto the following link to log into a Google Meet from an electronic 

device: 

 

https://meet.google.com/nqf-fwyt-ugh 

 

 

For those of you that are unable to attend, the slides from the presentation will be made 

available on our website. If you need any further clarification regarding this, please do not 

hesitate to get in contact with your child’s class teacher.  

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Year 6 Team 

 

 

 

 

https://meet.google.com/nqf-fwyt-ugh

